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Newsletter No. 3 - Term 1 ï Week 4         21 February 2019 

 

FROM THE ACTING PRINCIPAL 
 

άTime flies when you are having funέ ǎŀƛŘ Albert Einstein. We are certainly enjoying learning at 
Kalinda and it is incredible to think that we have been back for 3 weeks!  
 
We look forward to sharing our Quality Beginnings Program, and all the great work the children 
ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ ŘƻƴŜ ǎƻ ŦŀǊ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ ΨCŀƳƛƭȅ DŜǘ-¢ƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΨ this evening. Please come along and visit our 
classrooms, meet the teachers and enjoy a sausage prepared by our hardworking Parents and 
Friends committee.  The Highland dancers will be showcasing their talents on the basketball courts 
from 3:45pm, student musicians will be playing near the Junior Playground and there are some 
family games organised on the basketball courts with the teachers at 4.40pm. We are looking 
forward to seeing you this evening! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The AFL season is now underway and this week, it came to Kalinda! The Foundation students 
participated in an Auskick session with Jayde Van Dyke who currently plays for Carlton in the AFLW 
league.  Meanwhile at the Tintern pool many of our students were competing at the Ringwood 
North District swimming carnival.  The students displayed great sportsmanship and Miss Swingler 
said they challenged themselves to do their very best! Congratulations to those students who 
made it through to the next level.  
 

Ψ/ǊŜŀǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ǊŜŀƭƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƪŜ ȅƻǳǊǎŜƭŦ ǘƘŜ ƘŜǊƻ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘƻǊȅΩ Chris Helder. 
 
Karen Rouda 
Acting Principal 

 

We are Kind    We are Resilient  We are Respectful 

https://www.awsmquotes.com/funny-quotes-and-sayings/
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A FEW REMINDERS 
 

TOYS, JEWELLERY, PERSONAL ITEMS 
A reminder that the school does not accept any responsibility for personal items brought 
to school.  If a child wants to bring something special to school, please ensure the item 
is clearly named, so that if lost, we can try to return it to them.  
Balls are a particular item that need to be labelled.  They can end up on a roof and 
could be there for a while before someone is available to retrieve them.   
 
CAR PARK ETIQUETTE 
Some parents have been spotted parking in the disabled section of the Car 
Park.  There are a number of families who require uninterrupted access to 
this section.  Please, only park here if you have a disabled ticket. 
If you see this sign, please leave that spot free for families who need it. 
 
 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK AWARDS 

 

CLASS STUDENT NAME SUCCESSFUL ACTIVITY 

FA Bonnie H Showing bravery when going to the playground.  Keep up 
the courage Bonfire! 

FB Milla K Treating others with kindness and friendship 

FK Lilah W Being brave and participating in lots of new activities. Well 
done! 

FS Annabelle T Following our Golden Rule of ótreat others as you would like 
them to treat youô. 

12A Jack A A great writing piece about your ótreasureô a toy bunny. You 
explained with great detail why this was special to you 

12A Daniel G Sharing your ideas on a Mindmap about your ótreasureô a 
toy tank.  Well done for completing this task with detail 
about why it is special 

12B Siara H Always listening to instructions and for being an excellent 
role model to others.  Keep it up Siara! 

12B Tahlia McM An excellent brainstorm about your favourite item. Well 
done! 

12K Caitlyn C Pursuing your personal best.  You are always willing to give 
everything a go.  It sets a great example for the grade. 

12R Eva S The great work she did on her THRASS stories! 

12T Josie S Pursuing her personal best and showing great leadership 
qualities. 

12W Bentley M Being a kind, sensible and hardworking member of our 
class. Great job Bentley! 
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12Z Eziah J 
For consistently making strong, sensible choices towards your 

learning and your peers.  

34C Zac M Demonstrating his authors voice in the re-creation of ñThe 
Three Little Pigsô 

34C Madison C Being brave and giving every activity her personal best 
effort 

34H Jay K Consistently working to your personal best.  You are such a 
hard worker. 

34H Mikaela B Treating everyone with kindness and always showing 
initiative and lending a helping hand 

34J Jasca D Showing outstanding leadership when working in our SAKG 

34S Declan C Being responsible and helpful to others and proudly 
celebrating his excellent skills in Maths. 

56C Hamish D Settling into Kalinda so well and for his wonderful creativity 
displayed in the classroom 

56C Gershin S Respecting the class rules and for having a go at things, 
even if they look hard 

56M Mackenzie B Her well planned, informative and original Open Mic 
presentation 

56T Tyler E For being brave and putting yourself forward as House 
Captain.  Congratulations Tyler, you spoke so well. 

 

 
 

Ev ents Calendar  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WORKING BEE DATES THROUGHOUT THE YEAR 
The more the merrier!   Please help on at least one of these dates, if you can. 

Sunday sessions: February 24th, May 5th, May 25th, June 23rd, September 15th, November 24th 
Saturday sessions:  March 23rd, August 17th,  
 

February 2019 
26th AFL clinic for Foundation 
  Years 5/6 Information Evening 

 

FORWARD DATES: 
 

4th March Division Swimming, Years 3-6 
8th March Curriculum Day 
18th March School Council Meeting 
19th March  School Photos 
25 March to 29 March Grade 5/6 Camp 
8th May Mothersô Day Stall 
14th to 16th May  NAPLAN Assessments 
15 June School Disco 
28 August Fathersô Day Stall 
 

 

Term Dates 2019 
 

Term 1: 29 January to  April 5 
Term 2: 23 April to  28 June 
Term 3: 15 July to  20 September 
Term 4: 7 October to  20 December 
 
CANTEEN ROSTER 

Monday 25 Feb  Simone R 
Wednesday 27 Feb Helper needed please 
Thursday 28 Feb Helper needed please 
Friday 1 March  Helper needed please, 9.30am -1pm 
   2pm, Jane C 
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Notices sent home to Families ï15th February to 20th February 

 
 

Notice Distributed to: Due Date: 

NIL THIS WEEK 
  

Please note: occasionally notices may have been distributed directly by 
the class teacher, without the knowledge of the Office.  These will not be 
included here. 

  

 
 

WORKING BEE 
 

 

First Session, this Sunday, February 24 
 

Kalinda PS relies on Working Bees to maintain the extensive 
grounds that weôre very fortunate to have.   
We are asking that each family attend at least one Working Bee 
during the year to help keep the playgrounds and surrounding 
areas safe and well maintained for our children. 
 
Not only are Working Bees an opportunity to contribute to your childrenôs school, but 
they are also a great opportunity to meet other parents at the post-Working Bee BBQ. 
 
We have scheduled 8 Working Bee dates for 2019.  These dates are listed directly 
under the Events Calendar.  Working Bees start at 10am and run for approximately 2 
hours.  Children are very welcome to attend (and assist if they are able).  
 
A note was delivered to each family last week.  If you cannot find it, we have spares at 
the Office 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 

 

The Canteen is open on Mondays Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays for lunch 
orders and every day for icy poles. 

 

Canteen volunteer roster forms have already been distributed. We especially need 
volunteers for Fridays. This year we are also trialling an online volunteer sign up - term 
by term.  
You can sign up at the following link volunteersignup.org/XJ3WF 
 

Justine 
 

OFFICE NEWS 
 

CSEF REMINDER 
CAMPS, SPORTS & EXCURSIONS FUND (CSEF) 
Applications for CSEF can now be submitted to the office for processing.  If you do not 
have a form, please call in at the office.  Donôt forget to bring your Centrelink/Healthcare 
Card with you for copying.   If there are no changes from your previous form, we just need 
a copy of your Centrelink/Healthcare Card. 
 

If you have any queries regarding any of the above, please contact the Office.   
 

THERESA JARVIS 
BUSINESS MANAGER 

http://volunteersignup.org/XJ3WF
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Foundation óMeô picture gallery 

 

 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

LOST AND FOUND 
Most lost property is directed to the Lost Property Area, near the school Canteen 
internal doors. 
However, small or important items are sometimes kept at the school Office for a while.    
 

We have a really special piece of jewellery here at the school Office at the moment.  We 
suspect someone will be really missing it. If you have lost something lovely recently, 
please contact us at the Office. Please bear in mind you will need to describe the item 
quite accurately or provide a photo before we are able to release it. 
 
COMPASS 
If your child is away due to illness, medical appointments, family holidays, or other 
reasons, please remember to login to Compass and register their non-attendance 
through the ñAdd / Approve Absenceò tab on your childôs Home Page in Compass.   

 

UNIFORM SHOP - RHSports 
 

Kalinda Primary School Uniforms are available to purchase offsite at RHSports at Unit 
12, 100 New Street, Ringwood.  Notices are available at the office or on our website at 
www.kalinda.vic.edu.au/notices&forms  
 
For your convenience, the RHSports Shop is open every day from 9:00am ï 5:00pm, 
including school holidays.   
The direct link to RHSports is 
https://www.rhsports.com.au/shop/product/clothing/school_wear/kalinda_ps 

http://www.kalinda.vic.edu.au/notices&forms
https://www.rhsports.com.au/shop/product/clothing/school_wear/kalinda_ps
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Performing Arts 
 

Thank you to Melissa Luke, from Eddie's Bibs and Patch, for our 
beautiful new class set of drums that she has made for us. These 
drums are made using some recycled materials, and are perfect 
for use by smaller hand. Our 1/2s have already started using them 
and are enjoying their lovely tone, and the fact that we have 
enough for every single student in the class to have their own 
drum. Thanks again, Melissa, for these wonderful instruments.  

 

 

SPORTS 
Ringwood North District Swimming Carnival 

Congratulations to Lily, Dhruva, Cherry-May, Zoe, Isla, 
Hannah, Ava, Savannah, Charlotte, Elise, Ben, Chelsea, 
Alexandra, Bay, Chloe and Tayla who competed at the 
Ringwood North District Swimming Carnival, held at Tintern 

Grammar on Monday the 18
th of February. They all swam very 

well and achieved fantastic results, with many receiving óplace-
finishesô in their heats.  

A special congratulations to Ava, who finished 1st in 50m 
Butterfly and Zoe, Chloe, Charlotte and Ava who finished 1st in 
the 4 X 50m Freestyle Relay. We wish these students all the 
best as they progress through to the Maroondah/Manningham 
Division Swimming Carnival on Monday the 4th of March.  

Thank you to all the parents who transported their child to this 
evet and showed such great support.  

Jessica Swingler  
Physical Education Teacher  
 

Grade 5/6 Students, 

 
We are holding an information session for Grade 5/6 Families on Tuesday 26th February. This 
session will take place at 7:00pm in the evening in the Library. We will be talking about teaching 
and learning in Grade 5/6, ICT, Canberra Camp and more general information about how to use 
Compass and how to keep in touch with the school. 
 
Kind regards, 
Grade 5/6 Team 
 

PHOTO DAY ï MARCH 19 

 

MSP Photography will again be taking our school photos this year on 19th March. 
 

Each child has been provided with a personalised envelope for their photo.  There will 
be an individual code on each envelope for placing orders on the MSP website.   
 

If your child has lost their envelope, we can provide spare ones at the school Office, 
however, these allow for cash only. 
 

Sibling photos can again be taken on the day.  Sibling photo instructions are also 
available at the school Office. 
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KALINDA COMMUNITY NOTICE BOARD 
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